
RE: 5272 Menteth Drive Project - Approval Extension Request

Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Tue 1/24/2023 9:25 AM

To: Scott A. Harter, P.E. <proengineer1@prodigy.net>
Cc: 'Brabant, Lance' <lance.brabant@mrbgroup.com>;Kim Burkard <kburkard@townofcanandaigua.org>

1 attachments (59 KB)
Planning Board Extension Request.pdf;

Thank you, Scott-
Please fill this out and scan back to me.
Be sure to put the explanation from the email into the text of the request.
Not sure we will have time to slip this on tonight’s agenda. If not, we will put it on the 14th.
 
SB
 
From: Scott A. Harter, P.E. <proengineer1@prodigy.net>
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 6:20 PM
To: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Subject: Fw: 5272 Menteth Drive Project - Approval Extension Request
 
Sending this request again in case it was not received.
 
Scott 
 
 
----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Scott A. Harter, P.E. <proengineer1@prodigy.net>
To: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 at 09:00:43 AM EST
Subject: 5272 Menteth Drive Project - Approval Extension Request
 
Shawna:
 
We are working on the final technical comment for this project that involves 
stormwater control and are trying to balance that requirement and the 
associated clearing with overall site disturbance less than an acre.
 
It looks like we will be just over the 1 acre threshold so that triggers 
the need to create a Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan which 
will require a little more time.
 
Could we get a 90 day extension for this project?
 
Scott
 
Scott A. Harter, P.E. 
Professional Engineering Group 
7171 Victor-Pittsford Road 
Victor, New York 14564 
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Phone: (585) 924-1860 
 


